FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1) Who is the person responsible for council tax, business rates and parking collections and more specifically the enforcement of debts relating to these

2) Can you provide email and telephone contact details for the above person?
Junior staff names (all staff below the post of Head of Service) and their contact details are exempt from release under Section 40(2) of The Act as they are personal data. The Council judges that this personal data is being processed for the purposes of employment and that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1– fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified and not incompatible purposes.  Therefore, this Information is exempt from release. 

3) Do you have formal contracts with service level agreements for the enforcement of these debts?
Yes.


4) If so, what are expiry dates for the contracts above?
 

31/01/2024
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
